

STATE OF
COLORADO

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Re: M-1997-054 / TR-06 Status?

1 message

David Bieber <DBieber@frontrangeaggregates.com>
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: Mike Sheahan <MSheahan@frontrangeaggregates.com>

Fri, Sep 25, 2015 at 3:58 PM

Hi Tim.

In order for The Department to have time for review, we will get the modification/clarification to you on september 30, 2015, but let's extend the deadline to October 15, 2015.

Thank you.

Dave Bieber
Front Range Aggregates, LLC

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 25, 2015, at 1:26 PM, "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us> wrote:

Dave,

For the purpose of clarification, September 30 is the Division's current decision date, not your due date. I will need time to review your responses and if there are additional questions, time to document those. So, if I don't get your responses till COB on the 30th, I would have to deny the TR.

Ideally, its best to get responses to the Division at least a week before the decision date.

Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist



COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P [303.866.3567](tel:303.866.3567) x8169 | F [303.832.8106](tel:303.832.8106) | C [303.328.5229](tel:303.328.5229)
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
tim.cazier@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us

On Fri, Sep 25, 2015 at 12:34 PM, David Bieber <DBieber@frontrangeaggregates.com> wrote:
Hi Tim.

I should be able to e-mail you the revision/clarification by the end of the day on September 30, 2015. As long as we have extended this, we are not in a huge rush, and appreciate your patience in working with is.

Thank you.

Dave Bieber

Front Range Aggregates, LLC

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 25, 2015, at 8:50 AM, "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us> wrote:

Dave,

Checking status again. The extended decision date is next Wednesday, 9/30 and I have yet to see a response, and will need some to review your response. Does Front Range still intend to pursue this change? If so, you'll need to request yet another extension or I will have to deny the TR next Wednesday.

If you want to request an extension, please email me before the 30th, as I will be in the field next Wednesday.

Please give me a call if you have any questions.

Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist



COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 x8169 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.328.5229
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
tim.cazier@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us

On Tue, Sep 8, 2015 at 1:29 PM, David Bieber <DBieber@frontrangeaggregates.com> wrote:

Hi Tim.

If we could extend the due date for M-1997-054 / TR-06 for the Parkdale Quarry another 15 days, to September 30, 2015, we would appreciate it.

Thank you.

David Bieber

<image001.jpg>

David W. Bieber, PG, PGP, CEG, CHG

Growth & Development Manager

823 South Perry Street, #210

Castle Rock, CO 80104

Office: 303.736.6422/FAX: 303.736.6423

Mobile: 916.870.6635

dbieber@frontrangeaggregates.com

From: Cazier - DNR, Tim [mailto:tim.cazier@state.co.us]
Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2015 9:27 AM
To: David Bieber <DBieber@frontrangeaggregates.com>
Subject: M-1997-054 / TR-06 Status?

Dave,

I'm checking on the status of your response to my July 1, 2015 adequacy letter. I have not yet seen a response and the decision date is scheduled for a week from today (9/15/15). I am also scheduled to be in the field the first 3 days of next week. If you need another extension, just let me know.

Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist



COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 x8169 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.328.5229

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

tim.cazier@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us